MOST URGENT
IMMEDIATE ATTENTION
Deportation of Chowdhury family by the British Home Office
Doctors have today again released statements advising the home office against the deportation of Nazifa and Jannatal Chowdhury due to serious medical condition. Both mother and daughter are undergoing treatment within Liverpool Health Authority. Nazifa (daughter) is currently undergoing specialist treatment at Liverpool’s Alder Hey children’s Neurological Department.
Jannatal is also seriously ill with an, as yet, undiagnosed abdominal problem and is currently waiting for investigative surgery.  Both have already missed longstanding medical appointments since their abduction on Tuesday (27th March 2007).
Doctors have advised Liam Byrne Minister for Immigration that the immediate deportation of the Chowdhurys is both unacceptable and possibly dangerous.
However, the minister still insists the deportation will go ahead this coming weekend.
It is understood that the family will leave the UK for Bangladesh from Heathrow Airport and airlines are being advised of their current medical condition.
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